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U. S. Army Board Study Guide

Air Base Defense In The Republic Of Vietnam 1961-1973 [Illustrated Edition]

Eyes Behind the Lines: US Army Long-Range Reconnaissance and Surveillance Units
The history of the American Ranger is a long and colorful saga of courage, daring, and outstanding
leadership. It is a story of men whose skills in the art of fighting have seldom been surpassed. The
United States Army Rangers are an elite military formation that has existed, in some form or another,
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since the American Revolution. A group of highly-trained and well-organized soldiers, US Army Rangers
must be prepared to handle any number of dangerous, life-threatening situations at a moment's notice-and
they must do so calmly and decisively. This is their handbook. Packed with down-to-earth, practical
information, The Ranger Handbook contains chapters on Ranger leadership, battle drills, survival, and
first aid, as well as sections on military mountaineering, aviation, waterborne missions, demolition,
reconnaissance and communications. If you want to be prepared for anything, this is the book for you.
Readers interested in related titles from The U.S. Army will also want to see: Army Guerrilla Warfare
Handbook (ISBN: 9781626542730) Army Guide to Boobytraps (ISBN: 9781626544703) Army Improvised Munitions
Handbook (ISBN: 9781626542679) Army Leadership Field Manual FM 22-100 (ISBN: 9781626544291) Army M-1
Garand Technical Manual (ISBN: 9781626543300) Army Physical Readiness Training with Change FM 7-22
(ISBN: 9781626544017) Army Special Forces Guide to Unconventional Warfare (ISBN: 9781626542709) Army
Survival Manual FM 21-76 (ISBN: 9781626544413) Army/Marine Corps Counterinsurgency Field Manual (ISBN:
9781626544246) Map Reading and Land Navigation FM 3-25.26 (ISBN: 9781626542983) Rigging Techniques,
Procedures, and Applications FM 5-125 (ISBN: 9781626544338) Special Forces Sniper Training and
Employment FM 3-05.222 (ISBN: 9781626544482) The Infantry Rifle Platoon and Squad FM 3-21.8 / 7-8 (ISBN:
9781626544277) Understanding Rigging (ISBN: 9781626544673)

Tc 18-01.1 Unconventional Warfare Mission Planning Guide for Special Forces
Encyclopedia of Ethical Failure September 2018 RevisionU.S Department of Defense Standards of Conduct
OfficeThe Standards of Conduct Office of the Department of Defense General Counsel's Office assembled
the following selection of cases of ethical failure for use as a training tool. The goal is to provide
DoD personnel with real examples of Federal employees who have intentionally or unwittingly violated the
standards of conduct. Some cases are humorous, some sad, and all are real. Some will anger you as a
Federal employee and some will anger you as an American taxpayer. Please pay particular attention to the
multiple jail and probation sentences, fines, employment terminations and other sanctions that were
taken as a result of these ethical failures. Violations of many ethical standards involve criminal
statutes. Protect yourself and your employees by learning what you need to know and accessing your
Agency ethics counselor if you become unsure of the proper course of conduct. Be sure to access them
before you take action regarding the issue in question. Many of the cases displayed in this collection
could have been avoided completely if the offender had taken this simple precaution. The cases have been
arranged according to offense for ease of access. Feel free to reproduce and use them as you like in
your ethics training program.The Encyclopedia of Ethical Failure is intended to sensitize Federal
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employees to the reach and impact of Federal ethics statutes and regulations. It is best used to
supplement personal verification of those statutes and regulations. It should not be interpreted as a
binding or authoritative presentation of the law.

FM 21-26 Map Reading and Land Navigation.
Describes the ranger training and direct-action missions undertaken by the young warriors deployed in
Afghanistan to fight the Taliban as part of the 75th Ranger Regiment.

Ranger Handbook
Army Ranger School. Experience the inspiring true stories of Army Rangers going through the leadership
crucible of Army Ranger School. Great for any reader looking for adventure and perspective in these
tough times. The challenge, the pain and the leadership value of U. S. Army Ranger School have been
squeezed into the pages of this book. Experience the first book to illuminate the best leadership school
in the U.S. Army; Ranger School. Ranger School puts you at ground level and drives home leadership
principles through impactful first-person stories. Learn what Ranger School is like. Feel the
claustrophobia of the first night, the frustration of exhaustion and the pain of hunger. This is the
perfect in-depth source for tab seekers and for anyone wishing to know how to become someone worthy of
being followed.

Technical Forestry Education
101st Airborne Division (Air Assault) Gold Book - February 2019 Air Assault Handbook. The 101st Airborne
Division (Air Assault) has a long and rich heritage. As the world's only functional Air Assault
Division, the 101st Airborne has pioneered the development of Air Assault tactics, techniques and
procedures (TTPs). These tactics were quantifiably demonstrated in 1991 during Operation Desert Storm
and most recently during Operation Enduring Freedom and Operation Iraqi Freedom. We are currently at war
with dangerous and adaptive terrorist forces in complex environments. Simultaneously, the Division must
remain poised to confront peer threats on a conventional battlefield. In response, the Division
continually refines its TTPs, exploiting our unique capabilities to defeat our nation's enemies.
References such as FM 3-99 Airborne and Air Assault Operations capture basic Air Assault Doctrine. These
manuals' currency fluctuates in the changing environment and do not often capture the required level of
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detail. Therefore, the Gold Book serves to describe those TTPs unique to the 101st Airborne Division
(Air Assault). It is intended to be a "how-to" guide for those serving in the Division and those modular
units who will be employed with the Division in training and combat operations. The Gold Book retains a
focus on brigade and battalion air assault task forces. To address the demands of current operations,
information on smaller scale air assaults and supporting operations is included. Regardless of echelon,
the fundamentals of air assault planning and execution remain the same and are based on air assault
doctrine. FM 3-99 Airborne and Air Assault Operations and the baseline skills taught in The Sabalauski
Air Assault School. The Gold Book also addresses the role of aviation brigades and their supporting
relationship to the Air Assault Task Force Commander (AATFC).Within the Screaming Eagles, familiarity
and proficiency with the Gold Book standards are critical for this Division to perform air assault
operations routinely both in training and combat. Regular reviews of the Gold Book ensure incorporation
of wartime lessons learned and changes in Doctrine, Organization, Training, Material, Leadership &
Education, Personnel, and Facilities (DOTMLPF) related to air assault operations. The Gold Book is a key
tool by which the Division prepares for its next "Rendezvous with Destiny." Air Assault!

Ranger Handbook Top
This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base
of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no
entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a
format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We
appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.

The Official Us Army Ranger Handbook
The purpose of Training Circular (TC) 3-21.60 is to standardize visual signals and to serve as a
training reference. It is a guide. It does not cover all visual signals used in the Army, only those
that are commonly used. Signals used with equipment or during operations are in manuals that relate to
such operations. Efficient combat operations depend on clear, accurate, and secure communication among
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ground units, Army aviation, and supporting Air Force elements. Control and coordination are achieved by
the most rapid means of communication available between Soldiers and units. When electrical and/or
digital means of communication are inadequate, or not available, a station-to-station system of visual
communication is an alternate means for transmitting orders, information, or requests for aid or
support. Through the use of hand-and-arm signals, flags, pyrotechnics, and other visual aids, messages
may be transmitted. Although many of these signals are widely used, incorporated into unit
communications-electronics operating instructions and standing operating procedures, Army-wide
standardization will increase their effectiveness.

Sniper Training
This handbook has been compiled for the use of the Rangers student and graduate. The material within has
been extracted from lesson plans and field manuals applicable to the Ranger POI. This material has been
organized into three sections:Section I - Checklists and Formats - For use by the experienced student:
once who have assimilated the background information contained in Section II.Section II - Reference
Material - For ready reference to major subjects taught in the Ranger Course.Section III - Training
Notes - Diagrams of Ranger training areas for reference once the Ranger graduate has returned to his
parent unit.

TC 3-21.76 The Ranger Handbook
The purpose of this field manual is to provide a standardized source document for Armywide reference on
map reading and land navigation. It applies to every soldier in the Army regardless of service branch,
MOS, or rank. This manual contains both doctrine and training guidance on these subjects. Part One
addresses map reading and Part Two, land navigation. The appendixes include a list of exportable
training materials, a matrix of land navigation tasks, an introduction to orienteering, and a discussion
of several devices that can assist the soldier in land navigation."

Ranger Handbook: TC 3-21. 76, April 2017 Edition
Army Techniques Publication ATP 3-21.8 Change 1 August 2016 encompasses techniques for the Infantry
platoons and squads of the Infantry, Stryker, and Armored brigade combat teams (I, S, and ABCTs). It
replaces Field Manual (FM) 3-21.8, published in March 2007, Army Tactics Techniques, and Procedures
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(ATTP) 3-21.71, published in November 2010, and ATTP 3-21.9, published in December 2010. ATP 3-21.8
provides doctrinal guidance; describes relationships within the platoon and squad; defines
organizational roles and functions, capabilities, limitations; and lay outs the responsibilities for
platoons and squads during unified land operations. The Infantry platoon and squad is an all-weather,
all-terrain unit. Against this backdrop, the Infantry platoon and squad must be ready to adapt to
various levels of conflict and peace in various environments. This requires bold, aggressive,
resourceful, and adaptive leaders- leaders of character, competence and commitment - who are willing to
accept known risks to accomplish the mission. Infantry leaders must use their initiative and make rapid
decisions to take advantage of unexpected opportunities.

US Army Small Unit Tactics Handbook
On 5 July 1950, U.S. troops, who were unprepared for the physical demands of war, were sent to battle.
The early days of the Korean war were nothing short of disastrous, as U.S. soldiers were routed by a
poorly equipped, but well-trained, North Korean People?s Army. As American soldiers withdrew, they left
behind wounded comrades and valuable equipment their training had not adequately prepared them to carry
heavy loads.The costly lessons learned by Task Force Smith in Korea are as important today as ever. If
we fail to prepare our soldiers for their physically demanding wartime tasks, we are guilty of paying
lip service to the principle of "Train as you fight." Our physical training programs must do more for
our soldiers than just get them ready for the semiannual Army Physical Fitness Test (APFT).This book is
directed at leaders who plan and conduct physical fitness training. It provides guidelines for
developing programs which will improve and maintain physical fitness levels for all Army personnel.
These programs will help leaders prepare their soldiers to meet the physical demands of war. This manual
can also be used as a source book by all soldiers.The benefits to be derived from a good physical
fitness program are many. It can reduce the number of soldiers on profile and sick call, invigorate
training, and enhance productivity and mental alertness. A good physical fitness program also promotes
team cohesion and combat survivability. It will improve soldiers? combat readiness.

A Historical Review and Analysis of Army Physical Readiness Training and Assessment
This Tactical Manual (TM) is the result of more than a quarter century of experience at the highest
professional levels, based on a solid foundation of SOF selection and training, reinforced by
deployments to multiple conflict zones spanning pre-9/11 and the current Global War On Terror. The
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contents of the TM are combat proven and time tested small unit tactics employed on Light Infantry,
Special Operations and Paramilitary deployments. The TM is intended to support training and operations
for small tactical units. The TM utilizes a number of sources, including United States and British Army
doctrine, mixed with training and operational best practices and lessons learned. The TTPs laid out are
ideal for special operations, light infantry and paramilitary tactical organizations, based on proven
tactical principles. Max Velocity Tactical operates the Velocity Training Center (VTC) tactical and
leadership training facility near to Romney, West Virginia, where we provide training for US Special
Operations Forces and Responsible Citizens. MVT has established a reputation on the leading edge of
tactical live fire and force on force training; we are dedicated to developing tactical excellence.

Physical Fitness Training
TC 3-21.76 Ranger Handbook. Not for the weak or fainthearted. Most current edition as of July 2020.
Official United States Army Publication. The history of the American Ranger is a long and colorful saga
of courage, daring, and outstanding leadership. It is a story of men whose skills in the art of fighting
have seldom been surpassed. Only the highlights of their numerous exploits are told here.

Psyop
Written as a Top Secret US Army procedural manual and released under the Freedom of Information act this
manual describes the step-by-step process recommended to control and contain the minds of the enemy and
the general public alike. Within these 180+ pages you will read in complete detailed the Mission of
PSYOP as well as PSYOP Roles, Policies and Strategies and Core Tasks. Also included are the logistics
and communication procedures used to insure the "right" people get the "right" information.

Dust Control Handbook for Industrial Minerals Mining and Processing

Tc 3-21.60 Visual Signals
Eyes Behind the Lines: US Army Long-Range Reconnaissance and Surveillance Units is the 10th study in the
Combat Studies Institute (CSI) Global War on Terrorism (GWOT) Occasional Paper series. This work is an
outgrowth of concerns identified by the authors of On Point: The United States Army in Operation IRAQI
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FREEDOM. Specifically, these authors called into question the use of long-range surveillance (LRS)
assets by commanders during that campaign and suggested an assessment ought to be made about their
continuing utility and means of employment. This revision contains some important additional information
the author received after this book was originally published Major (Retired) James Gebhardt, of CSI,
researched and wrote this Occasional Paper with that end in view. In this study, Gebhardt surveys the US
Army s historical experience with LRRP and LRS units from the 1960s Cold War and Vietnam War, through
their resurgence in the 1980s and use in Operations JUST CAUSE and DESERT STORM, to the advent of the
GWOT. The paper's analytical framework examines each era of LRS units in terms of doctrine,
organization, training, materiel, leadership, and personnel. In doing so, the author makes a strong case
for continuing the LRS capability in the Army s force structure. The variety of environments and enemies
likely to be faced by the military in the GWOT continues to demand the unique human intelligence
abilities of trained and organized LRS units. As the Army leads the Armed Forces of the United States in
combating terrorists where they live, the lessons found in this survey remain timely and relevant.

US Army Survival Manual: FM 21-76
This survival manual is organized as follows: Chapter 1. Introduction Survival Actions Pattern for
Survival Chapter 2. Psychology of Survival A Look at Stress Natural Reactions Preparing Yourself Chapter
3. Survival Planning and Survival Kits Importance of Planning Survival Kits Chapter 4. Basic Survival
Medicine Requirements for Maintenance of Health Medical Emergencies Lifesaving Steps Bone and Joint
Injury Bites and Stings Wounds Environmental Injuries Herbal Medicines Chapter 5. Shelters Shelter Site
Selection Types of Shelters Chapter 6. Water Procurement Water Sources Still Construction Water
Purification Water Filtration Devices Chapter 7. Firecraft Basic Fire Principles Site Selection and
Preparation Fire Material Selection How to Build a Fire How to Light a Fire Chapter 8. Food Procurement
Animals for Food Traps and Snares Killing Devices Fishing Devices Preparation of Fish and Game for
Cooking and Storage Chapter 9. Survival Use of Plants Edibility of Plants Plants for Medicine
Miscellaneous Uses of Plants Chapter 10. Poisonous Plants How Plants Poison All About Plants Rules for
Avoiding Poisonous Plants Contact Dermatitis Ingestion Poisoning Chapter 11. Dangerous Animals Insects
and Arachnids Leeches Bats Poisonous Snakes Dangerous Lizards Dangers in Rivers Dangers in Bays and
Estuaries Saltwater Dangers Chapter 12. Field-Expedient Weapons, Tools, and Equipment Clubs Edged
Weapons Other Expedient Weapons Lashing and Cordage Rucksack Construction Clothing and Insulation
Cooking and Eating Utensils Chapter 13. Desert Survival Terrain Environmental Factors Need for Water
Heat Casualties Precautions Desert Hazards Chapter 14. Tropical Survival Tropical Weather Jungle Types
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Travel Through Jungle Areas Immediate Considerations Water Procurement Food Poisonous Plants Chapter 15.
Cold Weather Survival Cold Regions and Locations Windchill Basic Principles of Cold Weather Survival
Hygiene Medical Aspects Cold Injuries Shelters Fire Water Food Travel Weather Signs Chapter 16. Sea
Survival The Open Sea Seashores Chapter 17. Expedient Water Crossings Rivers and Streams Rapids Rafts
Flotation Devices Other Water Obstacles Vegetation Obstacles Chapter 18. Field-Expedient Direction
Finding Using the Sun and Shadows Using the Moon Using the Stars Making Improvised Compasses Other Means
of Determining Direction Chapter 19. Signaling Techniques Application Means for Signaling Codes and
Signals Aircraft Vectoring Procedures Chapter 20. Survival Movement in Hostile Areas Phases of Planning
Execution Return to Friendly Control Chapter 21. Camouflage Personal Camouflage Methods of Stalking
Chapter 22. Contact With People Contact With Local People The Survivor’s Behavior Changes to Political
Allegiance Chapter 23. Survival in Man-Made Hazards The Nuclear Environment Biological Environments
Chemical Environments

101st Airborne Division (Air Assault) Gold Book - February 2019
TC 18-01.1 Unconventional Warfare Mission Planning Guide for Special Forces Operational Detachment Alpha Level provides detailed planning data and guidance for the conduct of US Special Forces
Unconventional Warfare operations. Unconventional Warfare is defined as: Activities conducted to enable
a resistance movement or insurgency to coerce, disrupt or overthrow an occupying power or government by
operating through or with an underground, auxiliary and guerrilla force in a denied area. This manual is
presented in easy to read 6x9 paperback format. Proudly printed in the USA. For more like this, look for
the distinctive OCP camouflage covers.

Tactical Manual
(POCKET SIZE) Training Circular TC 3-21.76 Ranger Handbook (April 2017) Notice: This is a paperback
version of the "Training Circular TC 3-21.76 Ranger Handbook (April 2017)". Full version, All Chapters
included. This publication is available (Electronic version) in the official website of the
Headquarters, Department of the Army. This document is perfectly formatted and printed as a pocket sized
copy 5.9x7". Organization of the paperback book: Chapter 1 LEADERSHIP Chapter 2 OPERATIONS Chapter 3
FIRE SUPPORT Chapter 4 COMMUNICATIONS Chapter 5 DEMOLITIONS Chapter 6 MOVEMENT Chapter 7 PATROLS Chapter
8 BATTLE DRILLS Chapter 9 MILITARY MOUNTAINEERING Chapter 10 MACHINE GUN EMPLOYMENT Chapter 11 URBAN
OPERATIONS Chapter 12 WATERBORNE OPERATIONS Chapter 13 MOUNTED PATROL OPERATIONS Chapter 14 AVIATION
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Chapter 15 FIRST AID Appendix A RESOURCES Appendix B QUICK REFERENCE CARDS * THIS ITEM IS UPDATED AFTER
EACH NEW EDITION Disclaimer: "The use or appearance of United States Department of Army publications on
a non-Federal Government website does not imply or constitute Department of Army endorsement of the
distribution service."

Ranger Handbook TC 3-21. 76
This regulation, Army Regulation AR 600-8-22 Personnel-General Military Awards March 2019, provides
Department of the Army policy, criteria, and administrative instructions concerning individual military
decorations, Army Good Conduct Medals, service medals and ribbons, combat and special skill badges and
tabs, unit decorations, trophies, and similar devices awarded in recognition of accomplishments. It
prescribes the policies and procedures concerning U.S. Army awards to foreign military personnel and
foreign decorations to U.S. Army personnel. This regulation applies to the Regular Army, the Army
National Guard/Army National Guard of the United States, and the U.S. Army Reserve, unless otherwise
stated. It also applies to retired military personnel of all branches, foreign military personnel, and
Department of Defense Civilians, as indicated.

Ranger School, No Excuse Leadership
The Ranger Handbook Training Circular (TC) 3-21.76 uses joint terms where applicable. Selected joint and
Army terms and definitions appear in both the glossary and the text. Terms for which TC 3-21.76 is the
proponent publication (the authority) are italicized in the text and are marked with an asterisk (*) in
the glossary. Terms and definitions for which TC 3-21.76 is the proponent publication are boldfaced in
the text. For other definitions shown in the text, the term is italicized and the number of the
proponent publication follows the definition. The principal audience for TC 3-21.76 are U.S. Army
Rangers and combat arms units. Commanders and staffs of Army headquarters serving as joint task force or
multinational headquarters should also refer to applicable joint or multinational doctrine concerning
the range of military operations and joint or multinational forces. Trainers and educators throughout
the Army will also use this publication. This publication applies to the active Army, the Army National
Guard (ARNG)/Army National Guard of the United States (ARNGUS), the United States Army Reserve (USAR),
and the United States Marine Corp. Unless otherwise stated in this publication, masculine nouns and
pronouns do not refer exclusively to men. The history of the American Ranger is a long and colorful saga
of courage, daring, and outstanding leadership. It is a story of men whose skills in the art of fighting
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have seldom been surpassed. Only the highlights of their numerous exploits are told here. An Army leader
is anyone who, by virtue of assumed role or assigned responsibility, inspires and influences people to
accomplish organizational goals. Army leaders motivate people inside and outside the chain of command to
pursue actions, focus thinking, and shape decisions for the greater good of the organization. Leadership
is the process of influencing people by providing purpose, direction, and motivation to accomplish the
mission and improve the organization. The Ranger Handbook is 6x9 and bound as a field pocket-size
version. This is the perfect size to bring with you on the go and still have clear access to the manual.

McWp 3-35.3 - Military Operations on Urbanized Terrain (Mout)
Training Circular TC 3-21.76 Ranger Handbook (April 2017) Notice: This is a printed Paperback book
version of the "Training Circular TC 3-21.76 Ranger Handbook (April 2017)". Full version, All Chapters
included. This publication is available (Electronic version) in the official website of the
Headquarters, Department of the Army. This document is properly formatted and printed as a perfect sized
copy 8.5x11", making it easy for you to read details in some figures/illustrations and tables.
Organization of the paperback book: Chapter 1 LEADERSHIP Chapter 2 OPERATIONS Chapter 3 FIRE SUPPORT
Chapter 4 COMMUNICATIONS Chapter 5 DEMOLITIONS Chapter 6 MOVEMENT Chapter 7 PATROLS Chapter 8 BATTLE
DRILLS Chapter 9 MILITARY MOUNTAINEERING Chapter 10 MACHINE GUN EMPLOYMENT Chapter 11 URBAN OPERATIONS
Chapter 12 WATERBORNE OPERATIONS Chapter 13 MOUNTED PATROL OPERATIONS Chapter 14 AVIATION Chapter 15
FIRST AID Appendix A RESOURCES Appendix B QUICK REFERENCE CARDS * THIS ITEM IS UPDATED AFTER EACH NEW
EDITION Disclaimer: "The use or appearance of United States Department of Army publications on a nonFederal Government website does not imply or constitute Department of Army endorsement of the
distribution service."

Army Techniques Publication Atp 3-21.8 Infantry Platoon and Squad Change 1 August 2016
Throughout the mining and processing of minerals, the mined ore undergoes a number of crushing,
grinding, cleaning, drying, and product sizing operations as it is processed into a marketable
commodity. These operations are highly mechanized, and both individually and collectively these
processes can generate large amounts of dust. If control technologies are inadequate, hazardous levels
of respirable dust may be liberated into the work environment, potentially exposing workers.
Accordingly, federal regulations are in place to limit the respirable dust exposure of mine workers.
Engineering controls are implemented in mining operations in an effort to reduce dust generation and
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limit worker exposure.

Special Operations Mental Toughness
"The Drillmaster of Valley Forge-Baron Von Steuben-correctly noted in his "Blue Book" how physical
conditioning and health (which he found woefully missing when he joined Washington's camp) would always
be directly linked to individual and unit discipline, courage in the fight, and victory on the
battlefield. That remains true today. Even an amateur historian, choosing any study on the performance
of units in combat, quickly discovers how the levels of conditioning and physical performance of
Soldiers is directly proportional to success or failure in the field. In this monograph, Dr. Whitfield
"Chip" East provides a pragmatic history of physical readiness training in our Army. He tells us we
initially mirrored the professional Armies of Europe as they prepared their forces for war on the
continent. Then he introduces us to some master trainers, and shows us how they initiated an American
brand of physical conditioning when our forces were found lacking in the early wars of the last century.
Finally, he shows us how we have and must incorporate science (even when there exists considerable
debate!) to contribute to what we do-and how we do it-in shaping today's Army. Dr. East provides the
history, the analysis, and the pragmatism, and all of it is geared to understanding how our Army has and
must train Soldiers for the physical demands of combat. Our culture is becoming increasingly ''unfit,"
due to poor nutrition, a lack of adequate and formal exercise, and too much technology. Still, the
Soldiers who come to our Army from our society will be asked to fight in increasingly complex and
demanding conflicts, and they must be prepared through new, unique, and scientifically based techniques.
So while Dr. East's monograph is a fascinating history, it is also a required call for all leaders to
better understand the science and the art of physical preparation for the battlefield. It was and is
important for us to get this area of training right, because getting it right means a better chance for
success in combat.

The Corps of Engineers
This manual is organized as a reference for snipers and leads the trainer through the material needed to
conduct sniper training. Subjects include equipment, weapon capabilities, fundamentals of marksmanship
and ballistics, field skills, mission planning, and skill sustainment.

Ranger Handbook
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A conceptual overview of all relevant topics of small unit tactics every warrior ought to be familiar
with in order to be effective on today's battlefield. If you can only take one handbook to combat, this
534 page handbook complete with 283 illustrations is the only reference you'll need.

U.s. Army Ranger Handbook Sh 21-76
This manual, Training Circular TC 7-22.7 The Noncommissioned Officer Guide January 2020, provides the
Army's NCOs a guide for leading, supervising, and caring for Soldiers. While this guide is not allinclusive, nor is it intended as a stand-alone document, it provides NCOs a quick and ready reference to
refresh and develop leadership traits. It is a guide to develop an innovative, competent professional
NCO. Training Circular TC 7-22.7 The Noncommissioned Officer Guide January 2020 provides critical
information for the success of today's NCO and is intended for use by all the NCOs in the Active Army
Component, the Army National Guard, and the Army Reserve Component.The contents of this guide will serve
as a tool in the kit bag of every NCO, enabling them to understand the requirements, regulations, and
methods required to train our Soldiers. As Noncommissioned Officers, you are charged with the care,
training, education and readiness of every Soldier in the U.S. Army. Your ability to coach, train and
mentor competent Soldiers of character is the key to the success of our force. The Nation, our Officers
and our Soldiers have placed great trust and confidence in the NCO Corps, and deserve nothing less than
competent, confident, and trusted professionals to remain the world's premier land fighting force.

Ranger Handbook: TC 3-21.76 (April 2017 Edition)
This manual provides guidance for the organization, planning, and conduct of the full range of military
operations on urbanized terrain. This publication was prepared primarily for commanders, staffs, and
subordinate leaders down to the squad and fire team level. It is written from a Marine air-ground task
force perspective, with emphasis on the ground combat element as the most likely supported element in
that environment. It provides the level of detailed information that supports the complexities of
planning, preparing for, and executing small-unit combat operations on urbanized terrain. It also
provides historical and environmental information that supports planning and training for combat in
built-up areas

(SUTS3) the Small Unit Tactics SMARTbook, 3rd Ed
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The members of America's Special Operations Forces are renowned world-wide for their exceptional
military prowess and sheer physical toughness. However, the major factor in the success these warriors
achieve is their mental toughness, decisiveness, resilience and ability to control their natural
physical and psychological responses to fear and stress during some of the most dangerous situations
imaginable. These extraordinary warriors possess a unique mindset that enables them to successfully
attack and overcome obstacles and challenges that others can't - or for various reasons - won't even try
to tackle. Now, you can leverage the insights and advice of members of some of Americas' elite military
units to elevate your level of mental toughness and self-confidence. Topics covered in this book
include: - The Rite of Passage: An Introduction to Special Operations Selection - The Special Operator
Mindset: Individual Traits, Attitudes, Tactics & Techniques - How You Can Develop a "Spec-Ops" Level of
Mental Toughness - How to Control Fear, Stress & Anxiety - The Navy SEAL Seven Pillar Technique Methods of Developing Exceptional Self-Confidence - The "Whole Person" Approach to Personal Development
- How Special Operators Achieve Excellence via "Deliberate Practice" - The "Wet Socks" Story: A Special
Operators' Thoughts on Overcoming Adversity - The Four Levels of Competence: How You Can Apply Them To
Your Life - How to Set Goals, Take Action & Achieve Success This book is designed to help you develop
the same mindset, strength of will and winning mentality that is shared by Americas' most capable and
respected warriors. It can help you change your perspective on how you have been approaching various
aspects of your personal and professional life and it provides techniques, tools and tips that can help
you achieve your dreams and goals!

Encyclopedia of Ethical Failure September 2018 Revision
This handbook offers the techniques and tactics that make Army Rangers the best soldiers in the world.
These highly-trained, easily-deployable, and widely-skilled infantrymen specialize in airborne assault,
raids, recovery of personnel and equipment, and airfield seizure, among other difficult and dangerous
missions. Drawing from over two centuries of bloody lessons learned in special operations combat, this
guide gives modern soldiers the best advice possible. In straightforward language and a no-frills style,
it covers deception, stealth, communications, escape and evasion, ambush operations, perimeter defense,
counterintelligence, and much more. Handy and concise, this manual was designed so Rangers could easily
carry it into the field. Now it is the ultimate resource for anyone who wants to know how Rangers think
and work.

Sua Sponte
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The Ranger Handbook is an essential item in any Soldier's inventory. This is the complete Ranger
Handbook printed in a easy to handle paperback version. Sized 6x9 inches.

Ranger Handbook (Large Format Edition)

Field Book for Describing and Sampling Soils
Think and Fight with the Best! Largest format available anywhere - the original giant 8.5" x 11" size no more tiny print, unlike low-quality knockoff editions - professional formatting makes text easy to
read in any light. Current edition: updated 2017 (NOT the old 2011 edition - check the date on the cover
before purchasing). "Batteries last hours, books last decades: get the print edition!" Discover the
doctrine, tactics, history and lore of the US Army's most elite troops. Aimed primarily at the new or
aspiring Ranger, the Handbook is an indispensable resource for anyone who wants to learn the skills of
the world's most highly-trained soldiers. The handbook covers: LEADERSHIP OPERATIONS FIRE SUPPORT
COMMUNICATIONS DEMOLITIONS MOVEMENT PATROLS BATTLE DRILLS MILITARY MOUNTAINEERING MACHINE GUN EMPLOYMENT
URBAN OPERATIONS WATERBORNE OPERATIONS MOUNTED PATROL OPERATIONS AVIATION FIRST AID The Ranger Creed:
Recognizing that I volunteered as a Ranger, fully knowing the hazards of my chosen profession, I will
always endeavor to uphold the prestige, honor, and high esprit de corps of the Rangers. Acknowledging
the fact that a Ranger is a more elite soldier who arrives at the cutting edge of battle by land, sea,
or air, I accept the fact that as a Ranger my country expects me to move further, faster and fight
harder than any other soldier. Never shall I fail my comrades. I will always keep myself mentally alert,
physically strong and morally straight and I will shoulder more than my share of the task whatever it
may be, one-hundred-percent and then some. Gallantly will I show the world that I am a specially
selected and well-trained soldier. My courtesy to superior officers, neatness of dress and care of
equipment shall set the example for others to follow. Energetically will I meet the enemies of my
country. I shall defeat them on the field of battle for I am better trained and will fight with all my
might. Surrender is not a Ranger word. I will never leave a fallen comrade to fall into the hands of the
enemy and under no circumstances will I ever embarrass my country. Readily will I display the intestinal
fortitude required to fight on to the Ranger objective and complete the mission though I be the lone
survivor. Search Amazon for 'CARLILE MILITARY LIBRARY' to find more TOP-FLIGHT, SQUARED-AWAY
publications for your professional bookshelf! Provided for information purposes only. Published in the
U.S.A. by CARLILE MEDIA.
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Army Regulation AR 600-8-22 Personnel-General Military Awards March 2019
SUTS3 is the third revised edition of The Small Unit Tactics SMARTbook, completely updated for 2019 to
include ADP 3-90 Offense and Defense (Aug `18); FM 3-0 Operations (Oct `17), FMs 3-90-1 & -2 (May `13),
ATP 3-21.8 Infantry Platoon and Squad (Apr `16), ATP 3-21.10 Infantry Rifle Company (May `18), TC
3-21-76 The Ranger Handbook (Apr `17), and the latest versions of more than 20 additional references.
SUTS3 chapters and topics include tactical fundamentals, the offense, the defense, stability and
counterinsurgency operations, tactical enabling tasks (security, reconnaissance, relief in place,
passage of lines, encirclement, and troop movement), special purpose attacks (ambush, raid,
counterattack, spoiling attack, demonstrations, and feint ), urban and regional environments (urban,
fortified areas, desert, cold region, mountain, and jungle operations), patrols and patrolling.

Ranger Handbook
This work is a collection of observations, insights, and advice from over 50 serving and retired Senior
Non-Commissioned Officers. These experienced Army leaders have provided for the reader, outstanding
mentorship on leadership skills, tasks, and responsibilities relevant to our Army today. There is much
wisdom and advice "from one leader to another" in the following pages.

Ranger Handbook Training Circular Tc 3-21.76: April 2017 Field Pocket Size
The principal audience for this publication Training Circular TC 3-21.76 The Ranger Handbook are U.S.
Army Rangers and combat arms units. Commanders and staffs of Army headquarters serving as joint task
force or multinational headquarters, trainers, and educators throughout the Army will also use this
publication. The Ranger Handbook is mainly written for U.S. Army Rangers and other light Infantry units,
however it should also serve as a handy reference for other U.S. military units as it contains a summary
of other manuals such as ATP 3-21.8, ADP 6-22, ATP 3-21.10 ADRP 3-0, ATTP 3-06.11, ATP 4-01.45, FM 6-22,
FM 22-100, FM 3-21.8, FM 7-8, FM 3-21.10, FM 7-10, FM 3-90, and FM 3-55.93. It covers how Infantry
squad- and platoon-sized elements conduct combat operations in varied terrains. It cites other Army
resources to ensure continuity. This handbook provides squad and platoon leaders with the roles,
tactics, knowledge, and operational requirements to employ combat multipliers in a combat environment.
Contents: PREFACE RANGER HISTORY MEDAL OF HONOR RECIPIENTS Chapter 1 LEADERSHIP Principles Assumption of
Command Chapter 2 OPERATIONS Troop Leading Procedures Combat Intelligence Operation Order Fragmentary
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Order Annexes Coordination Checklists Terrain Model Chapter 3 FIRE SUPPORT Basic Tasks and Targeting
Interdiction Risk Estimate Distance Close Air Support Army Attack Aviation Chapter 4 COMMUNICATIONS
Equipment Antennas Chapter 5 DEMOLITIONS Initiating (Priming) Systems Detonation (Firing) Systems
Expedient Explosives Charges Chapter 6 MOVEMENT Formations Movement Techniques Danger Areas Chapter 7
PATROLS Principles Planning Reconnaissance Patrols Combat Patrols Performing a Raid Supporting Tasks
Movement to Contact Task Standards Chapter 8 BATTLE DRILLS React to Direct Fire Contact (07-3-D9501)
Conduct a Platoon Assault (07-3-D9514) React to Ambush (Near) (07-3-D9502) Enter and Clear a Room
(07-4-D9509) React to Indirect Fire (07-3-D9504) Chapter 9 MILITARY MOUNTAINEERING Training and Planning
Dismounted Mobility Task Organization Rescue Equipment Mountaineering Equipment Rope Installations
Chapter 10 MACHINE GUN EMPLOYMENT Specifications Classes of Automatic Weapons Fire Offense Defense
Control of Machine Guns Chapter 11 URBAN OPERATIONS Planning Preparation Analyzing the Urban Environment
Close Quarters Combat Chapter 12 WATERBORNE OPERATIONS Rope Bridge Poncho Raft Watercraft Preparation,
Personnel, and Equipment Conduct Capsize Procedures River Movement, Navigation, and Formations Chapter
13 MOUNTED PATROL OPERATIONS Planning Forced Stops Chapter 14 AVIATION Reverse Planning Sequence Air
Assault Formations Pickup Zone Operations Rotary Wing Aircraft Specifications Chapter 15 FIRST AID
LifeSaving Steps and Care Under Fire Treating Injuries Poisonous Plant Identification Foot Care,
Hydration, and Acclimatization Requesting Medical Evacuation Appendix A RESOURCES Appendix B QUICK
REFERENCE CARDS GLOSSARY REFERENCES INDEX

From One Leader to Another
Includes 78 photos and 16 maps / charts This book explores the unique problem of defending air bases
during the Vietnam War. It centers on the primary efforts of the United States Air Force and allied air
units to defend 10 key air bases within the Republic of Vietnam. Bien Hoa, on 1 November 1964, was the
first base to be attacked and until the cease-fire in January 1973, these bases suffered a total of 475
attacks. Although there were initial deficiencies in staff support for base defense in such key areas as
intelligence, motor vehicles, weapons procurement and maintenance, communications, and civil
engineering, significant improvements had been made by the end of the Air Force’s part in the war. The
author, Lt. Col. Roger P. Fox, USAF (Ret.), wrote this volume while assigned to the Office of Air Force
History. He brings judgments to his research based on his personal experience as a base security officer
during the conflict. Thus, early on the morning of 4 December 1966, he rallied Air Force and South
Vietnamese security forces to repel an enemy attempt to penetrate Tan Son Nhut Air Base, the center of
Air Force operations in South Vietnam. For his gallantry in action on this occasion, he was awarded the
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Silver Star. This personal experience formed a foundation upon which he developed a keen insight into
exploring the entire spectrum of air base defense, and upon which he has built a strong case for testing
future plans and operations.

Training Circular TC 7-22.7 The Noncommissioned Officer Guide January 2020
Training Circular (TC) 3-21.76 uses joint terms where applicable. Selected joint and Army terms and
definitions appear in both the glossary and the text. Terms for which TC 3-21.76 is the proponent
publication (the authority) are italicized in the text and are marked with an asterisk (*) in the
glossary. Terms and definitions for which TC 3-21.76 is the proponent publication are boldfaced in the
text. For other definitions shown in the text, the term is italicized and the number of the proponent
publication follows the definition. The principal audience for TC 3-21.76 are U.S. Army Rangers and
combat arms units. Commanders and staffs of Army headquarters serving as joint task force or
multinational headquarters should also refer to applicable joint or multinational doctrine concerning
the range of military operations and joint or multinational forces. Trainers and educators throughout
the Army will also use this publication.
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